
 
 
 

Annette Taylor 
Director, Office of Digital Opportunity  
North Carolina Department of Information Technology 
 
Annette Taylor was appointed deputy secretary of Broadband and Digital 
Opportunity for the N.C. Department of Information Technology on March 7, 
2025. She joined NCDIT in May 2022 as the director of the Office of Digital 
Opportunity, established as the first of its kind in the nation.  
 
As deputy secretary, she oversees the investment of nearly $1 billion in 
federal American Rescue Plan funds, $30 million in state funding and the 
State’s federally funded Broadband Equity, Access, and Deployment program 
to expand access to high-speed internet infrastructure, computers and 
digital skills to all North Carolinians. 

LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/in/taylorannette/ 

X: @NCBroadband 
 

 
 
 


